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Sunday 18th July 2021 

Dear parent or carer,  

As you are aware, we have been informed that we have had a positive COVID test within your child’s class. In line with our Remote 

Learning policy, the children are still entitled to work set, in line with the National Curriculum, during this isolation period. However, 

we recognise that this week would not have been a ‘normal’ week in school as the children begin to wind down for the summer 

holidays. I have liaised with the other staff in Key Stage 1 and have organised a timetable for you to use for the remainder of this 

term. 
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M Register Maths Break Literacy 
Daily 

mile 
Lunch Register Outdoor learning activity 

T Register Maths Break Literacy 
Daily 

mile 
Lunch Register Year 6 production 

W Register 

Finish 

Maths/

Literacy 

Break 

Year 6 

leavers 

assembly 

Daily 

mile 
Lunch Register Summer holiday 

 

We also recognise as a school that over the next couple of days, you may become unwell or arrangements with childcare will mean 

that Remote Learning may not be possible for some of our families. Please be reassured that we understand this, especially at 

such short notice, and would advise that your child engage with as much as possible for your family. This week, we ask that your 

child signs in for the register, in the morning and the afternoon. Your child’s teacher will explain the Maths activity and Literacy 

activity at the beginning of the session, and then your child will be able to leave TEAMs and work throughout this independently. 

If you have any questions or concerns, then please do not hesitate in contacting me. All of our children and families are in our 

thoughts at this time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Natalie Jones 

Acting Head Teacher 
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